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To Novi Community School District Parents and Community Members: 

 

Our Continuity of Learning Plan was approved by Oakland Schools Thursday.  Phase 2 of our online 

learning experiences for students will begin on Monday, April 20.  Each level, K-4, 5-6, 7-8, and 9-12, will 

have its own roadmap.  A summary and directions will be posted on our district website.  We will continue to 

use SeeSaw and Clever for grades K-6 and Schoology for grades 7-12.  

 

Our new roadmap will feature teacher/student interaction, new content, and increased expectations for 

students.  Our teachers and administrators have worked hard to create meaningful and appropriate online 

learning experiences for our students.  

 

Our Frequently Asked Questions page continues to be updated.  We appreciate all of your questions and 

concerns that you have submitted to us.  We are trying to provide accurate and timely information.  At times, 

we do not know the answers or the answers may change, so thank you for your patience as we work through 

the many challenges that we face together. 

 

In the past, students were required to get a counselor's signature before enrolling in our high school summer 

school program.  For this year's summer school, Novi students (in district) do not need to obtain a counselor 

form with a signature in order to register for summer school.   

 

In the past, we have not had a middle school summer school program.  Some parents have asked us if we will 

this year.  We are examining that option and hope to have an answer shortly. 

 

The school calendar has not yet been finalized for next year.  However, we do know that the first day of 

school will be Tuesday, September 8.  

 

Remember our Food Service program continues to run every Tuesday.  Food pickup is in the high school 

Taft Rd. (bus loop) parking lot from 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM. 

 

Thank you for all that you are doing to support your children.  Our children are looking to us to see if things 

will be OK.  While we do not know exactly what the future holds for us, I am confident that we will find our 

way.  I hope that we will continue to communicate to our children that we can work together to find our way 

through this interesting time.  

 

Remember to look for more information on our new phase 2, Continuity of Learning plan.  

 

Enjoy your weekend. 

 

Steve  

Steve M. Matthews, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 

Novi Community School District 
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